PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION QUESTIONS
January 9, 2019 MEETING

7.2 Proposed San Volleyball Court at Sylvan Park
1. Was something like a sand volleyball court ever brought up as a design or feature for Fayette? It looks like there would be enough room for a court and still fit a path or walkway. I’d assume the SFPUC would reject it, but wanted to send the question so staff could review or discuss before the meeting. 
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Staff does not believe the SFPUC would allow a volleyball court. In the initial version of the park design, the City proposed an area for a Petanque Court (kind of like bocce ball or lawn bowling but on decomposed granite) in the design. The SFPUC made the City remove the component from the designs. Their concern is that if they allow any type of special use on the site, it has the potential of creating more controversy down the road if they ever need to close the park. People get attached to the use and get very upset when it is taken away. They have indicated to staff that they have this concern with the dog park over in the San Antonio Center and are trying to avoid similar situations in the future. This is also the reason why they do not want “bike trails” or any type of amenity that could encourage the park being used as a dog park. Therefore, staff would not expect the SFPUC to approve any other destination feature or amenity to which the public could become attached. 

